
Dear Friend,

January 6, 2021 was a trap.  Thousands of people, many from Michigan, were set up by the
globalists to create chaos and distraction from the real issues at hand.  “Insurrection!” they
shout at the made for tv show trials, but we know the truth now.  For those that were there,
let’s adopt the moto: “Fool me once, shame on you.  Fool me twice, shame on me!”   

January 6, 2024 is set up to be a similar trap in Michigan, don’t be fooled! 

There have been many claims for months that “the votes necessary to remove Kristina” existed,
all of which were false, all of which were asserted by a cabal led by John Yob. 

Yob uses an assortment of criminals, drunks and reprobates to carry out his plans.  The latest
example is a January 6, 2024 meeting called by Bree Moeggenberg.  Bree is at the current
epicenter of a gross sex scandal with MARRIED District 2 GOP Chairman Andy Sebolt. 

These are the people claiming to be for truth? 

For Integrity?



The January 6 state committee meeting called by Bree is a FRAUD.  It is also racist at
its core.  We see the disgusting evidence of it here with fellow Yob lackey Laura Loomer
calling MIGOP Charwoman Kristina Karamo a DEI (“Diversity Equality Inclusion”) hire:



 
For the record, Kristina was not “hired” by paymasters like Laura and Bree obviously have
been.  Kristina Karamo was elected with an enormous mandate from the grassroots
delegates.  Kristina is an amazing woman of faith and courage who is beyond reproach.

The January 6, 2024 meeting called by serial, openly unrepentant adulteress Bree
Moeggenberg is illegal and a trap.  It is the kind of meeting that gets all those that attend
ensnared in a financial mess of legal actions, subpoenas, depositions, and
distractions.
 
BEWARE of January 6, 2024 and Bree Moeggenberg!  It is a trap!  Do not go and do not
participate!

If you have any comments or questions for MRP, please contact us
at: info@puregrassroots.org

Yours in Service,
 
R. Morris Owens, J.D.  

Director of Communications for Michigan Republican Policy
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